
From: Jennifer Wilshire < >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 11:23 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Leif 
Palmberg < > 
Subject: Letter of Support: Application reference number: PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

 

I am writing to support re-zoning Application PLRZ20240003 by Leif Palmberg. I support Leif's 

small business in order to increase economic opportunities on Galiano. It is important to ensure 

there is enough land that is zoned for small businesses to operate. Leif's company is an important 

resource for Galiano people and he does great work. This business needs a place to operate out 

of.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Wilshire 

 

Galiano Island 

 

 

 


